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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  John Less, Transportation Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  December 2, 2005 
 
RE: Final Operations Plan 
 
The Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization has revised the Operations Plan to 
include: 
 

o References to, and consistency with, the recently enacted SAFETEA-LU (Safe, 
Accountable, Flexible, Efficient Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users) 
legislation. 

o Updated agency affiliation information. 
o Grammatical and formatting corrections. 
o Comments received during the MPO committee’s review (11/03/05) of the draft 

document. 
o Revised committee bylaws as per the MPO committee’s review (11/03/05) of the draft 

document. 
o Deletion of Executive Policy Committee approval of the advanced development of 

approved projects within the first four years of the Transportation Improvement Program. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
MPO RECOMMENDATION:  The Executive Policy Committee of the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends approval of the Final Operations Plan. 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
300 Sixth Street 


